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Dear Willamette and Deschutes National Forests,

U.S. Forest Service,

If you are having trouble making ends meet for your budget, how about getting the Trump Administration to
actually use some federal funds for something useful (instead of more walls with our southern neighbor)? That
seems like a far more robust plan than your proposal to charge people for simply taking a walk in the in the
Mount Jefferson, Mount Washington and Three Sisters Wilderness areas in the Oregon Cascades.

Our wild lands are our heritage, open to all Americans and visitors to our great nation. Do not try to charge for
access.

Sincerely,

Paul Grove

PO Box 370
Eureka, MT 59917



